
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: June 12, 2020 
 
FROM: Kathy Hebda, Chancellor 
 
TO: FCS Presidents 
   

Via: Kathy.Hebda@fldoe.org  
 
SUBJECT: Reopening Campuses Plans

 
As I mentioned on the webinar yesterday, a number of you have sent to me your current plans for 
delivery of educational and other services for the remainder of summer and for the fall (“campus 
reopening plans”). I have appreciated the discussions and the opportunities for my team and me to 
review what you’re doing and thoughtful approaches you are implementing.  
 
For any institutions that have not provided me with a plan (or if you would like to send me a revised 
version of your plan), please do so by Friday, June 19. I do realize that the plans are living documents 
and will likely be updated and modified as time goes on, conditions change and lessons are learned. So, I 
consider these “as of June 19” plans, and you may submit them in any format you wish. I am collecting 
them so that the Commissioner can have an idea of what you all have planned. As was stated by the 
governor, commissioner and on our webinars yesterday, we have provided recommendations and 
guidance, and the final decisions and implementation are local decisions based on your circumstances 
and in consultation with local health authorities.  
 
I hope the information in the slide deck will assist you with decisions you are making. We know that 
there are many students, communities, and employers of first responders and others that are 
depending on you, so any way that we can support you, please do not hesitate to let us know.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn S. Hebda 
Florida College System Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
850.245.0891 
www.fldoe.org    
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